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I missed updating you all in May, but I guess time flies when you’re having
fun! And we sure have had some fun recently.
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Last month we celebrated excellence in Delaware’s residential
construction and remodeling industry at the 33  Annual Regal Awards!
This year’s awards were the biggest yet, and we had a blast honoring all of
our winning individuals and projects. 
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On May 15 we hosted our annual Legislative Reception where we
welcomed members of the General Assembly to discuss our legislative
priorities.

Also in May HBADE was proud to sponsor Day for Housing along with 20
other non-profits in the housing space. We gathered on Legislative Mall so
spread the word about the work we are doing to reshape housing policies
in Delaware, and had excellent meetings with legislators that day.

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  ( R E G I S T E R  O N  H B A D E . O R G )

NAHB Spring Leadership Meetings June 10-13
Register on nahb.org

BUILD-PAC Fundraiser on September 18
Tickets available soon

Virtual Course: The New Home Sales Professional on October 10
Registration is open

Virtual Course: Understanding Today’s New Home Buyer on November 14
Registration is open Katie Gillis

W H A T ’ S  C O M I N G  U P

It’s hard to believe, but this year’s legislative session is coming to a close at
the end of this month. Keep an eye out for any important bills that may
pop up as we get closer to June 30.

Also coming soon: information on the Real Estate Summit and Fall Golf
Tournament.


